
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

NEW HARTFORD 

HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 

 

Notice is hereby given that the New Hartford Historic District Commission will hold 

a public hearing to consider the application for a Certificate of Appropriateness from 

St. John’s Church, Church Street, Pine Meadow, for installation of a Little Free 

Pantry outside the church building.  The hearing will be held at 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, May 3, 2017 at New Hartford Town Hall, Main Street, New Hartford, 

CT. 

  

Dated at New Hartford, CT, this the 24
th
 day of April 2017. 

 

     Jerry Ecklund 

     Chairman 

New Hartford Historic District Commission 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


